Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, January 6th!
Welcome back from break!

A reminder that 2nd semester schedules can be viewed in PowerSchool. We will not be printing
schedules for students. Your locker information can be found in PowerSchool as well.

Tutoring will pick back up next week for those students who have been invited to attend.
Wrestling practice will begin today after school in the cafeteria.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



